
Dear Parents and Carers, 

On Monday, Fowey Class (Y1) started the week with a brilliant trip to the  

Plymouth Aquarium.  In the words of one of our parent volunteers, "they all 

had a whale of a time!" They began their day with a workshop learning all 

about the plastics in our oceans, they opened up a whale's stomach to see the 

impact on what whales are eating. They then had a guided tour of the 

aquarium learning about the amazing underwater world. A wonderful trip 

loved by one and all! 
 

This term, we are all writing poetry which I am excited to announce will be 

being professionally published in conjunction with our other SMART 

Trust Schools. More information in due course. This week, it has been a 

delight to welcome in local poet Jan who has been inspiring and helping the 

children with their poetry writing. She was fascinated by their writing, 

thoughts and ideas! So lovely to welcome members of our community in to 

work with our brilliant children.  
 

Last Friday, Tamar Class (Y4) had their final bowls session at the outdoor 

Liskeard Bowls Club. Coached by members of the club, the class practised 

their skills learnt over the last term. It has been fantastic learning a new 

sport for one and all - even Mr Jones! Prior to this, they have spent time at 

the Dobwalls Indoor Bowls. We are so grateful to both Dobwalls and      

Liskeard for their time given to our children - thank you!  
 

Next week, we look forward to welcoming our new intake children with a 

parents on Wednesday evening - we have a full class of 30 joining us 

which is fantastic.  
 

Wishing you a lovely weekend.           Mrs Pipe, Headteacher 

Lerryn Fowey Loveny Valency Tamar Lynher Camel 

89% 98% 99% 91% 95% 97% 91% 

Attendance Stars  

PE Kits         Please see our website for uniform  reminders. 

                         PE Days    

Children will need to come to 

school dressed in their PE kit 

on PE days.  

Long hair should be tied back. 

Please wear their usual school 

jumper/cardigan.  

 

A reminder of the school PE Kit...  

Black shorts/leggings/skorts with plain coloured t -shirt 

(team colours) or white t -shirt and plimsolls/trainers.  (No 

team football kits, running gear or other attire should be 

worn for P.E. or after school clubs unless specified by the 

teacher in charge of that club.)  

During the winter, plain black leggings or jogging      

bottoms may be worn for outdoor games.   

 

Monday  Y3 

Tuesday  Y5 

Wednesday  Y1/2  

Thursday  EYFS/Y6 

Friday  Y4 

Last weekõs SECRET Skills Powerful Learners 

Lerryn Florence H & Albert  Tamar  Henry & Jude  

Fowey  Charlie E -P & Rayna Lynher  Crystal & Ebony  

Loveny  Esmai Camel  Whole Class  

Valency  Harry & Albion    

Diary Dates  

òReading is to the mind what exercise is to the body.ó ð Richard Steele  

Football (pel droos ) 

The girls football team played in the match final on Tuesday. 

They played so well ñwe are so proud of them for getting so 

far! They may not have won but they played magnificently, 

showing great skills and sportsmanship. Well done to             

everyone in the team!  

Please Donate!  

We have 3 pupils, Coco, Elowen and Daisy Blue taking part 

in the Mud Challenge this year. They would like to raise as 

much money as possible to support Cancer research. This 

link will take you to their donations page with more details.  

https://fundraise.cancerresearchuk.org/team/dobwalls -girls  

Books and Bacon  

If you have ordered your bacon butty ñdonõt 

forget that the books and bacon session is on 

Thursday 20th June between 8:15 to 8:50.  

Missing!  

A child in Reception Class lost a number 

blocks purse when they came along to the 

movie night last week. If you have found it, 

please hand it in to the office or to the          

Reception Class staff at the end of the day.  

19 Jun New Intake meeting 6pm  

20 Jun Books & Bacon in the hall 8:15 ñ8:50 

21 June  
New Intake session 9:30 -10:15 

Y1 Wild Tribe 

24 Jun Governor meeting  

27 Jun New Intake session 9:30 -10:15 

28 Jun PTFA summer fair 

3 Jul New Intake session 2:15 -3:00 

4 Jul Y3 Wild Tribe 

5 Jul Y4 Wild Tribe 

8 Jul New Intake in school am or pm  

18 Jul  
Y5 Wild Tribe 

Y6 performance ñpm  

19 Jul Y6 Wild Tribe 

23 Jul Children finish at 1:00pm  

24 Jul Non -pupil day  

25 Jul -3 Sep SUMMER BREAK 

3 Sep Non -pupil day  

https://dobwallscornwall.ovw7.devwebsite.co.uk/information/uniform-and-equipment
https://eu-west-1.protection.sophos.com?d=cancerresearchuk.org&u=aHR0cHM6Ly9mdW5kcmFpc2UuY2FuY2VycmVzZWFyY2h1ay5vcmcvdGVhbS9kb2J3YWxscy1naXJscw==&p=m&i=NjJhODkwYTY4NTkzM2YxMWYwMTIwYTVk&t=YzdrN1k1cmtWYmZjUzZBUDVrTzI4cUFCN0ZEMTlGd2tlY01QdEJJeUMzND0=&h=6ba94fd38


 

 

The star learners this week come from Year 1. Fowey Class went on a school trip to the 
Plymouth Aquarium as part of their RE learning to answer the question  

òHow should we care for the world and for others, and why does it matter?ó  
The class became marine biologists for the day and represented Dobwalls superbly throughout. 
With Georgia and Rachel as our guides, we explored all the different sections of the aquarium 
and learned how the natural world provides its own ways of caring for itõs sea creatures. For 
example, clown fish cover themselves in snot to prevent them from being stung by sea   
anemones!  
We also participated in a workshop learning about how we can care for the oceans and seas 
and the creatures that live in them with a particular focus on plastic pollution and how this 
effects our ocean food chains. What an amazing day! 


